
Greetings Alaska Lawmakers, 

 

I want to express my strong belief (as an economist with 30 years experience in Alaska) that the 

State fiscal situation can be best fixed by a combination of actions. Those include restructuring and 

using part of the Permanent Fund earnings (but not above 5%, lest we deplete it), an income tax (for 

its progressive and inclusive nature), budget cuts (but not so much that it further impacts the 

economy through job losses), and increases in other taxes, such as fuel taxes and taxes on the oil 

industry. Please work to get some resolution to the situation this year. We live with too much 

uncertainty already. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Linda Snow 

Douglas, AK 99824 
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